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Telford Infant School  

calls out for votes to bag a share of funds from  

Tesco Bags of Help 

Telford Infant School in Leamington Spa is bidding to bag a massive cash 

boost from the Tesco Bags of Help initiative. Tesco has teamed up with 

Groundwork to launch its community funding scheme, which sees grants of 

£4,000, £2,000 and £1,000 – raised from carrier bag sales in Tesco stores - 

being awarded to local community projects.  

Three groups in every Tesco region have been shortlisted to receive a cash 

award and shoppers are being invited to head along to Tesco stores to vote 

for who they think should take away the top grant. Telford Infant School is 

one of the groups on the shortlist and would really appreciate your support. 

Telford Infant School would like the cash boost to fund their ‘Woodland 

Adventure Project’ which aims to rejuvinate the school’s outdoor wooded 

area to make it a safe, exciting learning environment. They would like a 

seated area to replace a broken part of the site; a fixed path so all children 

and adults can access the woods and the adventures within; a new outdoor 

fixed umbrella to provide shade all year round and, if possible, an outdoor 

mud kitchen to fuel the childen’s imagination! 
Telford Infant School is really excited to be part of this fabulous intitiative 

and if successful are confident that the children will benefit greatly from 

the new environment. 

Voting is open in open throughout November and December at: 

Tesco Leamington Spa Metro 

Tesco Express Lillington 

Tesco Warwick 

Customers can cast their vote using a token given to them at the check-out 

in store each time they shop. If you are not given a token please ask for one. 

To obtain a token you need to make any purchase in store, this does not 

have to be a bag. 

 

A huge thank you in anticipation from everyone at  

Telford Infant School! 


